
Striders committee meeting at The Crown on 15th Dec. 2008 
 
Christmas club runs :  
 Action : Chris to publish on web and on noticeboard 
 
Finances : 
 Update 
 
Long runs : 
 Greenwich run – moved to 11th Jan 
 March date for Merstham ? 
 
Painting Party 
 Action : Robin to organise for Dec. 28th to 30th  
 
Marathon training 
 Action : Susan to update 4 hr & 4.30 schedules, Chris to update 3.30 
schedule 
 
Swimming 

 Neil taking paternity leave and possibility of Blackheath joining us 
Action : Karen to liaise with Blackheath and arrange lifeguard / coaching 

cover 
  
Clubbar  
 Action : Robin to feedback to Sandilands committee 
 
Xmas social - what next 
 Action : Susan & Karen to look into options – possibly October in a pub 
room 
 
Other social :  at clubhouse after final cross country of the season – 7th Feb. 
 
Next meeting : 2nd Feb. at Karen’s  TBC 
 


